
SUPERINTENDENT’S 
WEEKLY UPDATE

Friday, April 6, 2018 

Celebrations and Pictures of  Wildcat Scholars and the Dedicated Staff  Who Serve Them





Idaho State Department of  Education
Lapwai Elementary School Improvement Grant

Lapwai Elementary continues to benefit from a School Improvement Grant from the Idaho State Department of

Education leading to encouraging growth in student achievement. The grant for this school year has reduced first grade

class size and provided reading intervention, ensured continued coordination of Positive Behavioral Interventions and

Supports, and brought outstanding consultants to the school strengthening data analysis and research-based

interventions.
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Spring is
Alive in the 
Elementary

Hallways



Lapwai Community
Coalition Easter Egg

Decorating Event



Lapwai Community Coalition 
Easter Egg Hunt







Thank you Lapwai Community Coalition 

and to those that donated supplies and their time!



Northwest Indian 
Youth Conference

Northwest Indian Youth Conference

participants, thank you for

representing Lapwai Middle-High

School. We are proud of you! Also a

huge thanks to Jenny Williams,

Connie Desjarlais, Abe Broncheau,

and Aqua Greene-Elwell.





Did you know?

Schools in Idaho are funded based on

average daily student attendance. Absences

this year in the first ten weeks of school

alone reduced our funding by $77,595.

Not only do absences mean missed learning,

they mean reduced resources for Lapwai

students.

Thank you to those students and their

families who make regular and punctual

attendance a priority. It is the most critical

key to success.











Non-Resident Students
◦ Out-of-district open enrollment is a program that spans one school year at a time.

Parents/guardians must reapply each spring for the following school year.

◦ Open Enrollment Applications are available at the Lapwai School District Office. New and

returning students who do not reside within the Lapwai School District are encouraged to

apply prior to June 1st.

◦ Students must obey all policies and regulations of the Lapwai Schools as a condition for

continued enrollment.

◦ Exclusive of school-scheduled activities, non-resident students must maintain a minimum of

88% of the classroom-scheduled time per semester as a condition for continued enrollment.

Complete an application today to reserve your child’s enrollment for the 2018-2019 school

year. Please call (208) 843-2622 ext 201 or 202 with questions.

More Details: http://www.lapwai.org/district/superintendent/2018/Tac%20Titooqan%20Article%20April%202018.pdf

http://www.lapwai.org/district/superintendent/2018/Tac Titooqan Article April 2018.pdf

